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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 
October 8, 2021 

 

Chairman Paight opened the meeting at 6:00 pm.  Also present was Selectmen Earl Nelson. 

 

The Selectmen were joined by a Laurel Street resident to discuss her concerns about the conditions of 

Laurel Street and other gravel roads in town. The need to clean the ditches and create crowns will enable 

the water to drain from the road surface.  Also, a problematic culvert on Laurel Street needs to be 

addressed. Laurel Street was mostly unpassable during mud season 2021 and she believes the road 

conditions can be greatly improved by completing these items.  The Selectmen agreed. 

 

There was also a discussion about the library addition and the challenging site conditions. 

 

Selectman Nelson moved to adjourn at 7:00 pm.  Seconded by Selectman Paight.  Vote was 
unanimous. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Gina Paight 
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